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Rationale for changes 
 

Proposal centers on 3 areas: 
(1)   Admission to Pre-Nursing (High School to Freshman 

year) 
Increasing minimum standard for enrollment management and 
adding an ACT math requirement that meets the pre-requisite for 
Chemistry (CHE 103);  

•         Raise high school GPA from 2.75 to 3.25 
•         Specify minimum ACT composite of 22, with a minimum of 

19 ACT math  
 

(2)   Early Admission Policy 
To encourage enrollment of high caliber high school students, 
consistent with our benchmarks 

•         Raise the minimum high school cum GPA from 3.5 to 3.6 
(unweighted); ACT composite remains the same 

•         Raise UK freshmen GPA from 3.25 to 3.6 GPA   
 

(3)   Admission to BSN major (freshmen to sophomore year) 
Increasing minimum standards to be more consistent with 
benchmark nursing programs 

•         Raise minimum cumulative and science GPA from 2.75 to 
3.0 

 
     
 

 
 












